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February 25, 2019 

 

 
NOTICE TO ACCREDITED REPAIR SHOPS 

 
 
Re: New Agreement Reached Between MPI/ATA/MMDA 
 
Manitoba Public Insurance, the Automotive Trades Association (ATA), and the 
Manitoba Motor Dealers Association (MMDA) have reached a new agreement in 
principle for accredited repair shops in Manitoba.  
 
Due to recent Board changes, final MPI Board agreement remains pending. 
When finalized, a new Light Vehicle Accreditation Agreement (LVAA) will come 
into effect for a two-year term starting April 15, 2019. Labour rates will remain 
the same for the term; however, MPI will introduce new and updated policies, 
Estimating Standards, and Glass Program Business Rules, many of which result 
in additional allowances for accredited repair shops.  
 
More details will be shared in the coming weeks. Optional training will be made 
available prior to the effective date. 
 

Timeline 
 

Summary of changes available to repair shops March 13, 2019 

Optional training for repair shops April 8-12, 2019 

Termination of existing accreditation agreement April 14, 2019 

Effective date of new accreditation agreement April 15, 2019 

 
If you have any questions about the new agreement, please contact: 
 
ATA – 204-815-5277 – atamb.ca 
 
MMDA – 204-985-4200 – mmda.mb.ca 
 
MPI – 1-855-882-4313, option 6 

http://atamb.ca/
https://www.mmda.mb.ca/

